
 

 

 

 

 

 

Fire Marshal Division 
 
September 26, 2018 
 
Jason Price 
2323 Keith Hills Rd 
Lillington, NC 
 
Re: Campbell Pointe Town Homes 
 
Application Number BCOM1808-0012 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
Thank you for submitting the plans for the building. The plans have been carefully 
reviewed by a qualified code enforcement official to examine for compliance with the 
North Carolina Fire Prevention Code and all other fire protection regulatory documents.  
There are some items that were found during the plan review process that need to be 
addressed before a final inspection of the new facility can be given.  These items are 
outlined and described below. 
 
Plan Review Notes 
 

 906.1  Fire Extinguishers 
o All fire extinguishers shall be properly mounted and tagged by a fire 

extinguisher company. 
 

 505.1  Address Numbers   
o Determine the proper address numbers that need to be posted 
o Install physical address numbers on the building. 
o The numbers are to be visible from the street. 

 

 1008.1.2 Door Swing 
o All Exit doors in an Assembly occupancy of over 50 must swing in the 

outward direction. 
 

 

 1008.1.10.1 Panic Hardware 
o All doors servicing areas with an occupancy load of 50 or more, must be 

equipped with panic hardware. 



 

 

 

 

 1011.1 Exit Lights 
o Installation of additional exit lights may be required if lights indicated on 

plans are not clearly seen from all areas that exit is serving, this may be a 
result of equipment placement. 

o Please note location on plans 
 
Notes 
 

 A fire final inspection is required. 

 All fire inspection request should be made through the Fire Marshal’s Office. 

 (910) 984-4003 
 

 
 

Thank you again for submitting the plans for the building. Please review the plan review 
notes and if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call this office.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
  
D. Banks Wallace 
Chief Deputy Fire Marshal 
 


